
 

UNLICENSED BUILDER PROSECUTIONS 

 
The Board Takes Unlicensed Builder Activity Seriously. 

 

Since August 22, 2024, the Board has identified and/or stopped the work of 17 

unlicensed builders, has sworn four criminal complaint(s), and has prosecuted no 

unlicensed builder case in district criminal court. 

 
 

 

 

 


